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Dear users of the portal katastar.ba,

The Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs has been working on improving
katastar.ba portal for the past few months.

As part of these activities, a new version of the data browser with computers was made with the following
improvements:

-          Moving to a new technology for the purpose of improving the performance and availability of the
portal to users.

-          Redesign of the web service infrastructure for the purpose of improving the performance and
availability of web services.

-          Publication of the Topographic Map of the scale 1: 250000.

-          Zoom into the Municipality or Cadastral Municipality when selecting a municipality or cadastral
municipality in the browser.

Moving to a new technology allows us to continue to work on improvements and provide our users with a
good insight into the information we maintain.

In the coming period, we continue to improve mobile browser activities and hope that the mobile browser
will soon have all the functionality as browser for computers.
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